
NEWSLETTER – MAY 2019 

Congratulations to Dominic Hecht and his wife on the birth of 

their second daughter to be named Hettie.  Well done!! 

 

FORTHCOMING EVENTS 

14 MAY AT THE CAA – 7 P.M. 

QUARTERMAINE’S TERMS 

This event is organised by Nadia Ostacchini.  The first 

production was directed by Kenneth Michaels.  He is now re-

directing this play for this event.  A poster is attached to this 

newsletter with all the details.   

 

EVENT ON 12 NOVEMBER 

The following is from Robin Marchal who is giving all 

members plenty of time in which to take part. 

“With members Ken Michaels, Penny Culliford and Peter 

Haycroft, I would like to announce that on Tuesday, 12 

November, we are arranging another evening of  ‘Playets’ at 

the CAA, 20 Bedford Street.  Why such early notification?  

Well, all members and friends are welcome to write a piece, up 

to ten minutes in length, on the theme of ‘HOMELESSNESS’ 

and most of us know how long it can take to come up with a 

new idea.  So, no pressures timewise.  Details as to submission 

of pieces will follow in another newsletter.” 

This will be the fourth such evening.  All the others have been 

so well supported by CaAPA members as writers, performers 

and as supportive audiences. In addition, voluntary contributions 

‘on the night’ have raised significant sums for other charitable 

organisations who expressed deep thanks and gratitude. 

 

NEWS OF OUR MEMBERS 

Toby Stephens will be appearing in the drama Summer of 

Rockets on BBC2 in the not too distant future.  The cast  

includes Keeley Hawes, Lucy Cohu, Linus Roche and CaAPA 

member Victoria Kinmont.  

 



 


